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January 8th, 2023 

Epiphany of the Lord 

 

New Year’ s Thank You  

Thank you for joining our celebrations. 
What a joy to gather and share to one 
another our blessings within our community, 
family, and friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Missals 2022-2023 available in the Parish office by 

donation. 

 
 

 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4th Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4th Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


 

CWL Meeting  
When: Tuesday, January 10th, 2023 
Where: Fernie Family Centre 
Time: 7:00 PM 
All women are invited to join the meeting,  please 
also feel free to invite a friend. 
 

 
Church Offering Envelopes  

 
Dear friends of Holy Family Parish please find 
the weekly donation envelopes boxes 
available at the main entrance in the church. 
Please inform the Parish office via email if you 
would like to have an envelope number 

assigned at info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Parish Mailing List (Contact Information) and Updating  

 
Dear friends of Holy Family Parish  

Please contact the Parish office via email or 
by telephone if you would like to update your  
contact information. 

Send an email with your full name and email 
address at info@holyfamilyfernie.ca  

Please keep it in mind that subcribers can 
unsubscribe at any time. 
 

 

Mass time in Fernie. Saturdays at 5pm 

Broadcasted at the same time. 

 

Communion after Mass in Fernie for those who cannot join Mass inside the Church 6:00pm to 6:30 pm
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 Family Parish. Interac e-transfer Donations 

 
 

When you are sending an Interac e-Transfer donation Please send them to: 
  

etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org  
  

Indicate clearly to which fund the donation is to be directed in the message box of the e-transfer. For  

example: Sunday Offering, Special Church Care, Christmas, New Years, and/or one of the Ordered Collections, or if is to 

be split between two or more of these. Donations will be automatically deposited directly in the Holy Family 

Parish bank account when the transfer is made. 

 
 

Office Space Available 
Please contact the Parish office at (250) 423-6127 

 
 

 

 

January 7th, 2023 

 

Liturgical Readers 

Patrice Oscienny  

  
 

Sacristan 

 

Alice Aylward Nally 

 

Church Cleaners 

January 9 to January 23 

Anne Majic, M DeGuzman and Veronica E 

 

 

Finance 

December 31st, 2022 
_____________________ 

Weekly Donations 
$2,365.17 

Goal  

$1,300.00 

 

Your continued support for the Parish is 
very much appreciated and needed as 
expenses continue to increase and rise. 
Thank you 

_______________________ 

 
____________________________ 
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